
NEW TAX COLLECTORS TAKE NOTE 

 

 

 

The NHTCA is offering an all expenses paid “scholarship” also known as the “George 

West Memorial Scholarship Fund” for one new Tax Collector to attend the Eightieth 

Annual Conference at the North Conway Grand Hotel in North Conway.  This offer is 

open to all collectors who have taken office since the last Annual Education Conference 

and provides a great opportunity to attend your first conference even if your town/city did 

not include this event in your budget!   Simply print this form, fill in your name, town, 

mailing address and send to: 

 

 

 

   Charity M. Baker, NHTCA Secretary 

   Town of Lancaster 

   25 Main Street 

   Lancaster, NH  03584 

   603-788-3391 - Phone 

   Email – taxcollector@lancasternh.org 

 

 

 

 

DEADLINE:  August 17, 2022 

 

 

 

 

NAME__________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

ADDRESS______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

MUNICIPALITY_________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


